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Return on contracts awarded to local companies and products having 
the label “Made in Moris” 

 

 

 
1. The Annex to the Budget Speech 2024-2025 states that “…public bodies to 
submit, on a quarterly basis, reports in relation to contracts awarded to local 
companies, including those labelled Made in Moris. Consequently, the information 
compiled will be published on the website of the PPO”. 
 
2. Pursuant to this directive, all public bodies are henceforth required to submit, 
on a quarterly basis, reports in relation to contracts awarded to local companies 
including those labelled Made in Moris. The template (Annex A) can be used 
mentioning clearly whether contract awarded is to local companies or those labelled 
Made in Moris. 
 
3. A nil return is also to be submitted for that purpose. 
 
4. Public Bodies should strictly abide by the provisions of this Directive. 
 
 
 
Note: Local companies undertakes contracts relating to goods, works, consultancy or    
other services. 
The label “Made in Moris” applies to procurement of goods only. 
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